
GOOLMA COMMUNITY VOICE 
 

What a busy term we have had! Mrs Whiteley and I have been working on External Validation for the past 

few weeks. In Week 2 next term we will have a panel of people visiting our school who will talk to us about 

all of the great things we are doing here at Goolma. So we look forward to welcoming them on Thursday   

25th October. 

As Term 4 approaches, so does the warmer weather. I would encourage all students to abide by the ‘No Hat, 

No Play’ policy to ensure sun safety. Please also remember to send the students to school with a water 

bottle. 

Throughout Term 4, Year 6 will be transitioning into High School and will attend half day sessions at Gulgong 

High School.  The first of these dates is an Information Evening on Thursday 18th October. 

I must take this opportunity to thank Mrs Ellis (Jean) who has been assisting in the classroom on a Monday. 

Thank you for your help and assistance with the children, and for also driving us to Green Day in Mudgee. 

We also look forward to welcoming Mrs Charlton back in Term 4 after her lovely holiday.                             

Have a safe and enjoyable holiday.  

Mrs Kristy Mason 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Term 4  

Year 7 Parent Information Evening – Thursday 18th October (time to be advised) 

Show and Lunch at Ballimore Public School – Tuesday 30th October 

Goolma Cup – Tuesday 6th November 

Year 5/6 Art Camp Yr 5/6 – Thursday 8th & Friday 9th November  

End of Year Presentation – Monday 17th December 2pm 

Book Week  

Parade 

Staff and 

Students  

Having Fun 



St Mark’s Anglican Church 

Goolma on  3rd Sunday  

every  month at 11.30                           

PLAYGROUP                                                                

Mrs Gorrie holds Playgroup at school every    

Tuesday starting Next Term at 9.30 to 11.00 then 

we join with the students for recess.   

SCHOOL BANKING 

School Banking is done every week so every  child 

at the school is eligible to Bank.  

MID-WESTERN Regional Council 

Mobile Library  

THE NEXT LIBRARY VISIT WILL BE 31/10/18 

Reminder to the Goolma Community that the 

Mobile Library comes to Goolma Public 

School from 10- 11 am every three weeks 

during the school term. Everyone is most       

welcome to use this service. 

GOOLMA BUSH FIRE BRIGADE 

For the reporting of an incident or fire please use the 

EMERGENCY number 000 only. Do not use local num-

bers or UHF.  

For general business contact the Fire Control Officer on 

63724434. The UHF CB contact is Channel 12 and is 

only for general use.  

Anyone wishing to Advertise  Special              

 Announcements please let us know and  

we  will place it in our Newsletter  

Dates to Remember  

16/10/18         P & C Meeting 

17/10/18         Prince Harry’s Visit to Dubbo 

30/10/18         Ballimore Concert 

6/11/18            Goolma Cup 

8/11/18          Art Camp Hill End 

P & C News 

Next Meeting for P & C  is 016/10/18  at 9.15             

P & C would love to see some new faces  among 

the community, so come and join us for a cuppa. 

Sport with Mrs Cornish 


